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I strongly oppose HB2586. Those seeking asylum need to first take care of becoming 

a US citizen. The disparity that this bill would create is not acceptable. The fact that a 

non-citizens would get a break on tuition and fees, and yet a US citizen from another 

state would not, is unfair and costly. It is also unfair and costly when resources for 

higher education are diverted from in-state students to asylum seekers. Please vote 

NO on this bill. 

 


